
Transparency data: Thanckes oil fuel
depot loading facility and tank farm
fire fighting upgrade

On 8 May 2015 the Defence Infrastructure Organisation (DIO) submitted an
application to the Marine Management Organisation (MMO) for a marine licence
to construct a new jetty head and approach structure at Thanckes Oil Fuel
Depot (OFD). The application also included decommissioning of the existing
jetty structure and capital dredging of a new berth and approach channel. The
original application proposed disposal of dredged material at Rame Head South
designated disposal site.

During the determination period a new disposal site in the Plymouth Sound
area was characterised. The site, Plymouth Deep (PL035), was fully assessed
for the disposal of capital and maintenance material. PL035 was selected as
the disposal site for this application by the MMO as best site in terms of
the practical, economic and environmental costs.

The MMO has carried out an Environment Impact Assessment (EIA) under the
Marine Works (EIA) Regulations 2007 (as amended). The MMO has now determined
the application and a summary of all information relating to the
determination can be found in the attached EIA Consent Decision. A copy of
the licence and supporting assessments has also been attached for reference.

Further Information:

All marine licence applications are available from the marine licensing
public register.

Contact information:

Marine Licensing Team

Telephone: 0300 123 1032

Email: marine.consents@marinemanagement.org.uk
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